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Hay 8, 1987

Hr. Thomas K. Thompson
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

--

Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Reference: License No. 37-00276-25
Control No. 105252

Dear Mr. Thompson:

This is in response to your letter dated April 14, 1987, regarding the
two (2) open items that need clarification to renew our license.

He have revised Part A for item number 1 and Part D for item number 2.
Attached you will find the revision to our Radiation Safety Program to insert
into your manuals. He are enclosing two (2) copies.

He trust that the attached will comply to the additional information
required.

Please note that when the name Pittsburgh Testing Laboratory or PTL is
shown in our procedures, these refer to PTL-Inspectorate Inc. or PTL-II's.
Subsequent procedures will reflect this change in name structure.

_ Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Very tr y oprs ,

'

Kingsley D. Drake, P.E.
8801250570 e70007 Liaison Officer
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